Movie Opt-Out
Romeo and Juliet

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Within the next week, my students will start reading William Shakespeare’s famous play, Romeo and Juliet.  I plan to show segments of both the 1968 Zeferelli and the 1996 Leonardo DiCaprio movie versions, so students can get a feel for the language of Shakespeare.  The movies will help bring the words the students are reading alive as both stay true to Shakespeare’s original script. 

Since the 1996 movie is rated PG-13 (the 1968 version is unrated), I would like to give you the opportunity to have your student opt-out of viewing it.   A different educational opportunity will be provided for your student while the other students are watching the film.  

If you agree that watching this movie will be beneficial to your student, no action is necessary.  If, however, you have reservations, please sign and return.    If there are any questions, please contact me at the e-mail address or phone number below.   

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Ms. Geiger
9th Grade English
geigern@calvertnet.k12.md.us   (443)550-8950


Student name: (print) ____________________________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]____ No, I do not approve my child’s viewing of Romeo and Juliet (Rated PG- 13).  I understand alternate learning experiences will be provided for my child while the movie is being watched.  
Parent Guardian signature/ date: ____________________________________________________
Parent/ Guardian name (print):  ______________________________________________________
